
The State Bar of California 

REQUEST FOR ANTITRUST DETERMINATION 

Pursuant to Supreme Court of California Admin. Order 2017-09-20 

Requester Information 
Date  

First Name Last Name 

Organization 

Address 

City State Zip Code 

Email Phone Fax 

It is the policy of the State Bar of California to comply with all laws. An important aspect of this policy is our 
commitment to obey the letter and the spirit of the antitrust laws. Pursuant to the Supreme Court of California’s 
Administrative Order 2017-09-20, any member of the public may report a potential antitrust violation to the State Bar. 
When notifying the State Bar of your concerns, please include the following information: 

 The nature of the potentially anticompetitive action;

 The department(s) or committee(s) of the State Bar undertaking the action;

 The specific type(s) of market impacts you believe may arise from that action; and

 Why you believe the State Bar does not enjoy immunity from antitrust laws for the action in question.

Request for Antitrust Determination 

Please be as specific as possible. Attach additional sheets of paper as necessary. 

SUBMIT THIS FORM 

1) By E-mail: AntitrustRequest@calbar.ca.gov  2)   By Mail:
The State Bar of California 
Office of General Counsel 
Attn:  Antitrust Request 
180 Howard Street 
San Francisco, California  94105 

mailto:PRA@calbar.ca.gov
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